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[ITUMember]?

PROGRESS ON THE TRANSPOSITION PROCESS

3GPP TSG RAN is pleased of the successful approval by ITU-R WPSF of the draft
revision to Recommendation ITU-R M.1457-1 for the terrestrial component and its
subsequent adoption by ITU-R SG8.

3GPP TSG RAN isalso pleased of the agreement reached within ITU-R WP8F to
extend the deadline for the results of transposition to be received by the ITU (i.e., the
"references’ to the SDOs' transposed standards) to 31 May 2002 from the originally
indicated 1 April 2002.

With reference to the liaison statement received from ITU-R WP8F #6 on the
completion of the revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1457, 3GPP TSG RAN
would like to confirm that its Organisational Partners will supply the remaining
material to ITU by 31 May 2002:

» therelevant reference links for 85.x.2 of Recommendation ITU-R M.1457
(including the SDO doc/version number, status, date and location) (to be
submitted directly to the ITU IMT-2000 Project Manager);

» the certification that the standards incorporated by reference into the revised
and to-be-published Recommendation ITU-R M.1457 correspond to the set of
specifications agreed by the SDOs to be transposed into standards, as well as
the certification that the standards are consistent with the relevant Section
5.x.1 of Recommendation ITU-R M.1457 and the Global Core Specification
as presented by WP 8F to SG 8 (certifications to be submitted directly to the
ITU IMT-2000 Project Manager);

3GPP TSG RAN also appreciate that, if SDOs have altered their position with respect
to Part B of the letters of conveyance, the SDO must submit directly to the ITU IMT-

1 This contribution was developed in 3GPP TSG RAN.



2000 Project Manager by 31 May, 2002 “letters of conveyance, Part B only” so that
the ITU isfully apprised of the status of each stakeholder SDO s reference link
materials as delineated above.

3GPP TSG RAN therefore confirm that the process toward the transposition of the
3GPP material is progressing according the schedule.

3GPP TSG RAN would like to continue the successful dialog with ITU-R WP 8F.
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